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DOVR board members 

 

Happy holidays from our 

family to yours!  
 

During the Christmas season more 

than ever our thoughts turn gratefully 

to those who have supported DOVR 

over the years. In this spirit we say 

singerly, Thank you! Best wishes to 

your families during the holidays and 

a Happy New Year!  

DOVR Recap  

 
• Prime Rib Dinner 

• Fall Poker Run 

• Unity School Fundraiser  
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2024 Prime Rib Dinner 
 

What a wonderful time was had at the 2024 

Prime Rib Dinner. The food was superb 

thanks to Bob & Dana Olsen from Hillside 

Inn. Thank you everyone that came and 

supported. Congratulations to Jeff Johnson 

DOVR’s recipient of the Heroes Award, and 

congratulations to all the winners. Most of 

all we thank our amazing team of 

volunteers. We could not have done it 

without you all.  
 

 

Jeff Johnson 

 

Add caption here  
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 Fall Poker Run  
 

What an amazing day for the DOVR’s UTV Salute to 

Veterans Run. It was a little rainy but at least it wasn’t 

dusty. Thanks to all who participated. It always amazes us 

to see the love and support from everyone. Thank you to 

Mindy Woods Zappa for organizing and running the run 

and thank to our amazing team of volunteers who helped 

with raffles, selling apparel, cooking, cleaning and 

organizing. 
 

 

 

 

Unity School 

Fundraiser  
 

 

The Unity Middle School 

Student Council recently 

held a successful Snack 

Shack fundraiser to 

support the Dairyland 

Outdoor Veterans Retreat 

(DOVR). Thanks to the 

generosity of our students 

and community, the 

Middle School raised an 

incredible $1,229 to 

donate to DOVR!  

Thank you, student 

council, for your hard 

work and generosity.  
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